
 

 

           

 
PLANNING COMMITTEE 

 
NOTE OF VISITATION – 28 FEBRUARY 2011 

 
 
Present: Councillors Jim Brown, Jim Finn and Marie McNair. 

 
 

Attending: Pamela Clifford, Planning and Building Standards Manager. 
 

 
 

SITE VISIT 
 
 
A site visit was undertaken in connection with the undernoted planning application:-  
 
Stirling Road to the south of Bellsmyre Avenue, Dumbarton - Erection of a 20 
metre high Telecommunications Monopole Mast and Ancillary Equipment Cabinet on 
an area of pavement by Stirling Road, to the south of Bellsmyre Avenue, Dumbarton 
by O2/Vodafone. 
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